
May, 2024

Dear Parents,

If your child currently has prescription or non-prescription medication available to him/her at
school. Please stop by the main office on or before the last day of school (June 12th) to pick up
your child’s medication.

WEWILL NOT BE ABLE TO KEEP MEDICATION AT SCHOOL OVER THE
SUMMER. IF YOU DO NOT PICK UP THE MEDICATION, IT WILL BE DISPOSED
OF BY THE 14TH OF JUNE.

If your child will need medication at school during the 2024-2025 school year new forms will
need to be filled out by you and your child’s doctor. Copies of the necessary paperwork will be
provided to you when you pick up your child’s medication at school.

If your child uses an asthma inhaler, he/she will need new medication, but can reuse the same
spacer. When you see the doctor, please also ask him/her to complete an Asthma Care Plan.
Return it to school with the inhaler, the spacer and the permission.

If you have any questions regarding this, feel free to call me at (414) 294-1388 or (414)
294-1953. Thanks and have a wonderful summer.

Gretchen Kuhnen, RN, BSN

School Nurse


